PUBLIC NOTICE LICENSING ACT 2003

Application for Variation of Premises Licence
We Heritage Taverns Ltd hereby give notice that we have made an
application to the Tonbridge and Malling Borough Council, on 8th March
2021 for variation of the premises license to :

Extend use of the rear area for a limited period of time between 12th
April and 30th September 2021 by varying condition 1 of Annex 3 of the
licence to permit the use of the rear outside area after 22:00 until 23:00
permitting the sale of alcohol into that area until 23:00. And during
that period Condition 2 to be amended to read that there will be no
new admissions into the rear area after 22.00 and the remainder of the
premises after 23:00. in respect of the premises situated at 97, High
Street, West Malling, Kent and known by the sign of The Farmhouse.
The Application Record and Register may be viewed during normal office
hours at the offices of the Licensing Authority, Tonbridge and Malling
Borough Council, Gibson Drive, Kings Hill, West Malling, Kent ME19 4LZ
www.licensing.services@tmbc.gov.uk .

Any person wishing to make a representation concerning this application
should do so in writing to the Licensing Team at the above address or by
email to licensing.services@tmbc.gov.

uk on licensing objectives grounds only i.e the prevention of crime and
disorder, the prevention of public nuisance, public safety and the protection
of children from harm to the above local authority within 28 days after
submission of the application that is no later than 5th April

2021 stating the grounds.

It is an offence knowingly or recklessly to make a false statement in
connection with an application. Any person who makes a false statement
is liable on summary conviction to a fine at Level 5 on the standard scale.




